
 

 

 

GRIFFITH PARKS and RECREATION BOARD 

 

Minutes for the May 25, 2017 Special meeting: 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:37 p.m. at the Town Hall, 111 N. Broad Street in Griffith, Indiana by 
President, Tim Diamond.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present. 
 
The meeting was attended by the following members: 
 
 Tim Diamond      -John Dudlicek       -Scott Muffet   -      Christine Wroblewski 
Al Markut, Park Superintendent     -   Jim Marker, Town Council Liaison 
   
Leah Dumezich, School Board Liaison was absent 
 
Tim Diamond stated that the Park Board had entered into an agreement with Robinson Engineering who had 
put out public bids on May 4 and May 15 for the CDBG Central Park Improvement Project.  The Park Board 
did receive 7 inquiries and three bids.   
 

1. Precision Builders, Inc. -  $555,332.00 
 

2.  Grimmer Construction, Inc. - $589,840.70  
 

3. Powers and Sons - $664,770.25 
 

Alternate bids were also quoted which included repairing some sidewalk repair but the Board opted to just go 
with the base bids. 

 
John Dudlicek made a motion to award the 2017 CDBG Central Park Improvement Project to Precision 
Builders in the amount of $555,332.00 and to enter into a contract with them as permitted by the Town 
Council.  Christine Wroblewski seconded the motion; all in favor.  Construction is to be started in late 
August after the children are back in school. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm. 
 
 
 
Diane Kujawa 
Recording Secretary 
 


